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September, 2021 
 
Gentlemen: 
 

Our 50th Class Reunion- June 3-5, 2022! 
 
Hard to believe that our “once in a lifetime” 50th Class 
Reunion Celebration is just 9 months away. 
 
Please save the dates: Friday, June 3rd through Sunday, 
June 5th. 
 
The Schedule of Events is impressive, and more details 
will be forthcoming, but here are some highlights: 
 
>Friday, June 3rd: Welcome Lunch, Golf Outing, various 
Alumni Sessions, and most importantly, the All Campus 
Banquet. This is THE Event to attend. Please make 
every effort to be there Friday night. This is the night, 
the only event where our Class is recognized by the entire 
College community for our 50 Years of Service since 
graduating in 1972. We will all be recognized as a Class on 
stage, and we will give our Gift “Check” to the College, 

which includes any funds contributed or pledged by all of you for the past 5 years. 
Whether you have donated funds, or included funds in future trusts, or Wills…it all 
counts towards our Contribution to the College, thanking Wabash for all its contribution 
to our lives over these past 50 Years. (More on this to come in future letters) 
Please plan on being at Wabash Friday June 3rd for this special Celebration and 
Recognition. 
 
>Saturday, June 4th: “Fun Run”, Chapel Sing (“Dear Old Wabash”), Picnic Lunch, 
Photos, Colloquiums, and...our own Class of ’72 Dinner. Very Special!! 
>Sunday, June 5th: Awards Brunch 
And…Much, Much More! 
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Please put this weekend on your calendars now. This is our Major Reunion, for sure. 
Please make every effort to be there. 
 
I am pleased and honored to announce our Class of ’72 Reunion Committee, who will 
be instrumental in putting this all together: 
 
    >Reunion Co-Chairman: John Bridge. Thank You, John!! 
 
    >Reunion Gift Campaign Chairmen: Tom Ristine, Hugh McClelland 
      Thank You, Tom and Hugh!! 
 
You will be hearing from John, Tom and Hugh (as well as me) over the next months 
outlining for you in more detail what to expect at our Reunion, and encouraging you to 
Attend the Reunion and to Give or Pledge to the College in recognition of our 
“Thanks” to Wabash for the impact it has had on all our lives for these many years. 
There are so many easy ways to contribute. Hugh and Tom will outline all of those ways 
to give for you in the upcoming months. 
 
Our Committee is also in the process of identifying Class Reps from all the Living Units 
(Fraternities, Independents, etc) to help us in directly contacting all of you to encourage 
you to attend our Reunion…More To Come! 
 
Just wanted to formally start our Reunion communications, and introduce our Reunion 
Committee. 
 
Thanks in advance for your serious consideration of coming back to Wabash on Friday, 
June 3rd, 2022 for our 50th, yes 50th Reunion. 
 
Let’s all keep in touch over the next 9 months. Looking forward to seeing all of you next 
June, 2022 at the beautiful and charming Wabash College. 
 
Hope all of you are doing well. 
 
Rick 
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